
THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

Happy January neighbors! We

are wishing you a very Happy

and healthy new year! 
I M P O R T A N T

Dates:

HOA Board Member
Update:

The board would like to 
extend our gratitude to
Dave Breniser, outgoing
president, for all of his 

hard work and dedication
to the HOA board over the

last two years. We
appreciate your service

and wish you all the best! 

January 1st: New
Year’s Day

January 15th:
Martin Luther King
Jr. Day. No School

for Students 

With the start of the new year, we wanted
to ask for your feedback on our

newsletter. Is there something you would
like to see in the monthly newsletter? If

so, please let us know at your earliest
convenience. 

We appreciate your input and value your
feedback!

“The best is yet to come.”-

Frank Sinatra



THE VILLAGES AT SPRINGBROOK FARMS

Penn Equity Ticket
System Update:

We hope the updated
ticket system on our

website has made
submitting images and

documents to Penn Equity
easier and more

convenient for you!
You can check it out now

on our neighborhood
website!

Friendly reminder: Please
do not put your Christmas 
tree’s out for trash pickup.
You may drop off your tree

at the Greater Lebanon
Refuse Authority Recycling 
Center from 12/26-2/17 OR

drop it off at the South Londonderry
Township Building by the highway garage

and at the Lawn Fire Company  from 12/26-
1/14. You may checkout their websites for

further information.   

HOA 2024 Updates:
Your HOA board 

is working hard behind 
the scenes to ensure 

we are creating a financially
responsible budget for the 

2024 year!
We listened to your feedback
and are excited to announce

we will hold 2 yearly meetings
this year, instead of only one. 

Once meeting dates are 
determined we will let you

know! 


